
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hull Public Schools 

Kindergarten 101 — Parent Information Night: 
Everything You Ever Wanted To Know About  

Kindergarten at the Jacobs School 

 
If you have a child entering kindergarten in September 2024 please 

join us for this informational evening. 

 

 Learn about the kindergarten curriculum  

 Meet the kindergarten teachers 

 Obtain information about our free full-day program 

 Visit the classrooms and tour our school 

 Find out about important dates and events 

 Receive information about our before and after school 

childcare program 

When: Thursday, February 8, 2024, from 5:30-6:30pm 

Where: Lillian M. Jacobs School 

  18 Harborview Road 

 

 

If you have questions, please call the school at 781-925-4400. 


